
 

  

Dear  
 
THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (CHURCH STREET, LANGOLD) (PROHIBITION 
OF WAITING) TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2018 (1229) 
 
Via East Midlands is currently working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 
highway services. It is proposed that the current parking restrictions on Church Street, Langold 
should be extended to include bank holidays to ensure that access is maintained to Langold Country 
Park during the parks busiest periods.  
 
The proposals will be advertised in the Nottingham Post on 30th November 2018 with notices 
displayed on site. A plan showing the extents of the proposals is attached (Drawing Number 
H/JE/2895/001) along with a copy of the site notice. 
 
Before proceeding further with the proposals, I wish to consider the views of residents and 
organisations who may be interested in this matter. If your comments are in the form of an objection 
to the proposals and if they cannot be resolved, they will be reported through the County Council’s 
procedures at the appropriate time.  
 
Any observations on these proposals should reach me, in writing, either by letter or email, by 2nd 
January 2019 
 
If you have any queries on the proposed restrictions please contact Jamie Earls on 0115 9772087. 
 
Yours sincerley      
  

 
Jamie Earls 
Senior Improvements Officer 
Tel: 0115 9772087 
Email: tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk

    

Your ref:  
My ref: H/JE/TRO 1229 

Date: 20th November 2018 
  

Postal address: 
Via East Midlands Ltd 
Major Projects and Improvements 
County Hall 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham  
NG2 7QP 
 


